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27th April 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 

To bring to life our summer term topic of Ancient Greece, we would like to take Peacocks to the 
British Museum in London.  Their Ancient Greek galleries are full of incredible artefacts that the 
children can learn so much from. 
 

We have planned the trip for Wednesday 17th May and we will be travelling to London St 
Pancras from Chilham station, leaving on the 9:10am train.  Can you please make sure that 
your child is at Chilham station by 8:50am for registration.  Once at St Pancras, we will transfer 
to the London Underground (Piccadilly Line) for one stop, getting off at Russell Square, from 
there we can walk to the British Museum. 
 

o Your child will need to wear their school uniform and a suitable coat and footwear, 
depending on the weather.   

o They will need a packed lunch and a drink – no glass bottles or fizzy drinks, preferably in 
a small rucksack as they will be carrying their own bags all day.    

o They will have the opportunity to visit the museum gift shop, so a maximum of £5.00 is 
more than sufficient for this in a named envelope, purse or wallet. 

 

We will be getting the 3:07pm train from London, to arrive back at Chilham station at 4:02pm 
where you will be able to collect your child. 
 

We are asking for a contribution of £12.12 per child to cover the cost of the travel to and from 
London.  The museum itself is free.   
 

The trip consent and payment need to be completed on ParentMail via the app. When you go 
into the app, please click on 'Forms' first to complete the consent, and then 'Payments'. You 
may find that the item is added to your basket automatically so if you get a message to say 
‘purchase error more than 1 item’, please just click on Basket at the bottom of the page and 
then you can go to the payment screen.  
 

Please note the deadline is Friday, 12th May. If you have difficulty paying for this trip, please 
contact Mrs Cooper or Mrs Woodland. 
 

This really is an exciting opportunity to visit one of the London museums and it really will 
enhance our History topic for the summer term. Please don’t hesitate to contact me should you 
have any questions regarding the trip. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Rose Smith 
 

Class Teacher  
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